
Village Hall meeting – Monday 28th February,  

7-30pm, in the Greater Hall 
 

There will be a Village Hall meeting in the Greater Hall on Monday 28th 

February, commencing at 7.30pm. Everyone is welcome! Mask wearing is 

mandatory, and we shall aim to ensure sufficient space between people.  

AGENDA 

1. Approval of minutes of previous meeting 

2. Matters arising not covered later in this meeting 

3. Treasurer’s report  

4. Fire regulations report, and its implementation.  

5. Summary of building & refurbishment work being done in the hall, together 

with recent testing of electrics, portable appliances, and gas; licenses and 

documentation recently acquired.  

6. Lockdown easing and current hire policies.  

7. Future relationships with the Village Concert Band and St Boswells Live!  

8. Acquiring an artifact to commemorate the queen’s platinum jubilee.  

9. Platinum jubilee commemoration plus Village Week events in early June – 

liaison between groups.  

10. AOB 

Finally, an appeal! Does anyone have any pictures or memorabilia relating to St 

Boswells’ celebration of the coronation of Queen Elizabeth in 1953? If so, the 

Village Hall Secretary would like to make photographic copies of this material, 

because of the upcoming celebration of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee -  the 

more images that we can show the better! Of course, any images of village 

celebrations of the queen’s previous jubilees would also be very welcome.  

secretary@stboswellsvillagehall.org 
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